Letter from Walter O’Malley to Cary Grant

April 24, 1974

Mr. Cary Grant
— P. O. Box 1551

[y Beverly Hills, Ca. 90210.
:; n Dear Cary:
&=
The Faberge package arrived and has already been invaded.

— Last evening, for example, Paciorek's sensational home
{ |-"j+\ run deserved a distribution of Faberge products.
]

- Many thanks.

= All the best,

U eam

walteromalley.com
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